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It is my pleasure to write this letter of endorsement for Nix Electrical.
After completing a major remodel in my home, I was left feeling frustrated by a few electrical issues resulting from the work of various contractors. Outlets were malfunctioning, lights flickered unpredictably, and I had a general sense that something wasn’t right. After investing in the remodel, it was disappointing—and concerning—to be facing these problems.
That’s when I reached out to Nix Electrical. From the start, their team demonstrated the highest levels of professionalism and expertise. Steven arrived promptly, conducted a thorough inspection of my home’s electrical system, and took the time to explain his findings in a clear and honest way. I was particularly impressed by his integrity, Steven recommended only what was truly necessary and ensured everything was up to code.
Thanks to Steven’s meticulous work and transparent approach, I know feel assured in the safety and functionality of my electrical system. It is rare to find a company that delivers such a high level of service with fairness, punctuality, and care. I confidently recommend Nix Electrical to anyone seeking dependable, high-quality electrical work.
Sincerely,

Dr. Laurie Dady
Center for Health and Healing

